
 

 

3 November 2024 

Dear Parents of PG - Y4, 

 

 

  

 

  

  

    

  

  

  

 

We are pleased to invite you to the Junior School Parent Principal Conference for the 2024-2025 
academic year, a key initiative in our commitment to fostering excellence and supporting the 
holistic development of our students.

At PISJES, we believe that active parental engagement is essential in creating an inclusive and

supportive educational environment. This conference provides an invaluable opportunity for us 
to strengthen our partnership with you, our parent community, as we work together to build a

culture of trust, respect, and shared accountability in every aspect of your children’s education. 
Together, we strive to support our students in not only meeting but exceeding academic 
standards, equipping them for success throughout their educational journey.

As part of our continuous improvement efforts, PISJES conducts regular surveys to gather 
feedback from both parents and students on essential areas of educational experience, including 
recognition, perceptions, concerns, and expectations. Insights from these surveys will be central 
to our discussions during this conference, allowing us to foster mutual understanding and 
establish a clear and collaborative way forward.

You are warmly invited to attend this year’s Parent Principal Conference:

Date: Friday, November 15, 2024

Time: 9:00 AM sharp – 11:00 AM

Arrival and Departure: Gate 04

Venue: PISJES Auditorium

Attendees: Exclusively for Parents

To confirm your attendance, please complete registration through one of the following options: 

1. Use the registration link sent via SMS, or 

2. Access the Parent Portal to fill out the registration form. 

Please note that registration will close on 14 November 2024. 

Together, let us work toward making a positive and lasting impact on our children’s educational 

journey. 

 

Adnan Nasir 

Principal 

 




